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January 27, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of students at Glen Brae and Glen Echo French Immersion, 
 
On February 26, 2018 the Board of Trustees approved the relocation of French Immersion from Glen Echo and 
Glen Brae to A.M. Cunningham, Eastdale, Parkdale, and W.H. Ballard.  
 
The East Hamilton & Lower Stoney Creek FI Transition Plan (attached) will come into effect on September 2020. 
Specifically: 
 

Zone 1  Gr. 1 – 5 students attend A.M. Cunningham 
Gr. 6 – 8 students attend W.H. Ballard 

 
Zone 2  Gr. 1 – 5 students attend Parkdale 

Gr. 6 – 8 students attend W.H. Ballard 
 
Zone 3  Gr. 1 – 8 students attend Eastdale 

 
All students are directed to attend their In-Catchment school for the 2020-21 school year. Additional 
information regarding a one-time, limited FI Out-of-Catchment process will be provided next month. 
 
Activities to support a smooth transition of students into their new schools next year will take place over the 
months ahead, including: 
 

 Parkdale FI Open House – Tuesday February 4, 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

 W.H. Ballard FI Open House – Wednesday February 5, 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
 
Thank you to the French Immersion Transition Advisory Committee for supporting transition planning. The 
next committee meeting is scheduled for February 18, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at W.H. Ballard School.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 

Paul Denomme 
(Parkdale & WH Ballard) 

Sue Dunlop 
(A.M. Cunningham) 

Jeff Gillies 
(Glen Echo, Glen Brae, & Eastdale) 
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